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DATE: November 11,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Division of Economic Regulation (Colso@-==-d. k m  
RE: 

Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services (Flynn) 

Confidential Document No. 11222-02 in Docket No. 020953-E1 

The Commission received Document No. 1 1222-02 from Florida Power Corporation on 
October 15, 2002. FPC filed a Request for Confidential Classification on October 28,2002. The 
document was filed as part of FPC's response to stafrs second set of interrogatory request. There 
are three interrogatory responses (50,54, and 59) that confidentiality is requested. After reviewing 
the interrogatory responses, staff will not be including interrogatory responses 50 and 54 in the 
record evidence at the hearing, and staff does not have a need for it. Therefore, the document can 
be returned to its source. Please retain interrogatory response number 59 as confidential. 

cc: Office of the General Counsel (Larry Harris) 
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